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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
LANCASTER SUCCESSOR AGENCY OVERSIGHT BOARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Lancaster Successor Agency
Oversight Board will not be held on February 21, 2017.
The next regular meeting of the Lancaster Successor Agency Oversight Board will take place on

Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall in the Council Chambers located at 44933
Fern Avenue, Lancaster, California.

Dated this 15" day of February, 2017

BRITT AVRIT, CMC

City Clerk

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

STATE OF CALIFORNIA }
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES } ss
CITY OF LANCASTER }

Britt Avrit, being first duly sworn, deposes and says: she is the duly appointed and qualified City
Clerk for the City of Lancaster and that by February 17, 2017 she caused the above Notice to be
posted near the door of the entrance to the Lancaster City Council Chambers located at 44933
Fern Avenue, Lancaster, California.

At s

BRITT AVRIT, CMC
City Clerk




